SECRET

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

30 April, 1984

The Prime Minister has now seen your Secretary of State's
minute of 26 April about the Report of the New Ireland Forum.
She has also seen Mr. Goodall's minute of 27 April as well
as the letter from Dr. FitzGerald which arrived here on 28 April.
Mrs. Thatcher has noted your Secretary of State's comments on
the preliminary version of the Report and has agreed to
Mr. Goodall's proposal that consultations on our response to the
Report should be undertaken on the basis of an analysis by the
same small group of senior officials as were involved in pre-

paring the content of Sir Robert Armstrong's approach to Mr. Nally
on 1 March.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Roger Bone (Foreign
and Commonwealth Office) and Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

TIMOTHY FLESHER

John Lyon, Esq.,
Northern Ireland Office
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PRIME MINISTER

Anglo-Irish Relations: Forum Report

———- In his minute to you of 26 April, the Secretary of State

__________I-—-
for Nortﬁgzgf;;eland commented on a copy of a draft of the Report

of the "Forum for a New Ireland'" which our Ambassador in Dublin
was given on a personal basis just before Easter. Mr Prior draws
attention to the tendentious and one-sided nature of much of the

draft, and suggests what might be the general lines of the

S ———— -
Government's public response.
s

2 I have not been able to consult Sir Robert Armstrong, but I

do not think that we would have anything at this stage to add to

- AT
Mr Prior's comments on the substance of the draft report: <clearly,

Dr FitzGerald is having to pay a heavy price for Mr Haughey's

endorsement, and the text which is emerging is drafted with at
—__'____-—l”

least as much of an eye to Irish domestic political infighting
as to its impact on opinion in the United Kingdom. This is

disappointing but perhaps hardly surprising.

3 While it seems unlikely that the final version of the report
(which the Taoiseach now expects to be published in Dublin next
Wednesday, 2 May! will differ very substantially from the text
attached to Mr Prior's minute, it is important to bear in mind

——————— -
that that text (which contains alternative wordings on a number of

points) is not final, and that a number of changes, some of which

—
may be significant, will certainly be made in the course of the

———

bargaining which is still going on between the four Irish party
leaders. We also have confirmation from the Irish Embassy that

it is the Taoiseach's intention to send you a later (but still

not abolutely final) version of the text over the weekend, under
———'—

cover of a personal letter putting his own interpretation on the
ﬂ

report and inviting your attention to those elements in it on which

he hopes that the British Government will concentrate. I think,

therefore, that it would be wise to await the Taoiseach's text
_-*____’-_—l—-__

and covering message before seeking to arrive at a definitive

———

judgment on the report and how we handle it.
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